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27/11/2020  09:57:132020/4303/P COMMNT Dinah Livingstone I wish to object to this plan because adding a fourth floor to this house will make it higher than all the other 

houses in the street and will seriously disrupt the beauty and symmetry of this small cul de sac of facing 

terrace houses. Secondly, a number of houses on this side of the street have suffered from subsidence in the 

past and one house (belonging to Camden Council) is still awaiting extensive treatment for subsidence. 

Adding the weight of an extra floor to number 13 could put further strain on the stability of the whole terrace. 

There are other reasons, given by other objectors, which I also support.
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